
Reception Easter Gardens 

Dear Parents, 

We have started to learn about the Easter story this week and we would like to ask the 

children in Reception to create Easter Gardens at home to bring into school to reflect their 

understanding of the story. Each child will have the opportunity to show and talk about 

what they have made in class.  The Easter Gardens will then be displayed in school until the 

end of term.   

The Easter Gardens could be made on an ‘upturned’ tin lid or a foil plate or in a basket and 

should express the children’s understanding of the Easter story.  We are going to continue 

to study the story next week so hopefully the children will have lots of ideas!  I have 

included some photos below for some inspiration. 

The Easter Gardens will be returned when we break up for the Easter holidays.    

Please can the Easter Gardens by brought into school on Monday 25th March.   

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs McKiernan  
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